
TOWN OF MILLBURY 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES 

High School Teacher’s Lounge 
October 7, 2014         6:30 pm 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Present: Board of Selectmen:  Francis B. King; Sandy Cristo; Mary Krumsiek, William 

Borowski, Town Manager, Bob Spain, Edd Cote 
Arrived at 6:50 pm: Brian Ashmankas 
 
Chairman King called the meeting to order 
Mr. Spain asked the board to concur with the appointment of Lisa Boudreau, 30 Sutton Road, 
Millbury as a Library Assistant; she is moving from a page to an assistant. 
Motion to concur with the appointment made by Selectman Borowski, seconded by Selectman 
Krumsiek. 
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Mr. Spain explained that the town just received a bridge report on the South Main Street bridge 
and it may need to be shut down due to structural issues.  This bridge was built in 1920 and it is 
town owned.   
 
There is no town counsel present tonight as it was agreed not to spend the money for a one 
article town meeting. 
 
See town meeting article attached*  William Wilkinson, Sandy Cristo, Don Rajotte, Andrea 
Warpula-Local 128 union president and Jude Cristo spoke in favor of the article and Chief 
Kenny Howell and Kevin Blanchette of Worcester County Retirement spoke in opposition of the 
article. 
 
The Article passed unanimously. 
 
Adjournment 
Motion made by Selectman Krumsiek to adjourn at 8:03 p.m., seconded by Selectman 
Ashmankas.  
Approved by roll call vote. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tish Hayes, Secretary 
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